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\ Mevwy Christmas and a FHappy and Blessed New Year!

Dear Pastor and Praying friends,

Is 9:6, “For unto us a child is born, unto us a son is given: and the government shall be upon his
shoulder: and his name shall be called Wonderful, Counsellor, The mighty God, The everlasting Father,
The Prince of Peace.” What a beautiful promise God gave us and what a joy to know that God did what
He said He would do. Tam so glad we can preach, worship, and sing that Jesus was born just as God
promised. Because God’s promises are true, we can preach that Jesus saves!

It seems once again another year has gone by so very quickly. We want to say thank you again for all
your prayers, love, and support for our family, and our ministry. There is nothing greater than serving
the Lord together, spreading the Gospel message, and preaching the reason for this season. Let’s pray
for each other that we can make the most of this time when people around us are thinking a little bit more
about Jesus. I know many are caught up in the gifts and other things, but it is a great time to ask them if
they have received the special gift of salvation.

Pray for all the missionaries because during Christmas plays and other special services; sometimes it
brings family member to church that might not come any other time. Pray that their hearts will be
touched. eyes will be opened, and that people will realize their need of a Saviour. God can use a grand-
child, a niece, a nephew, or some other invitation to bring someone to a place they can hear of the love of

Christ.

The missionaries in Mexico and Central America are especially busy during Christmas time. The people
around them know something about the Christmas story, but so many don’t truly know why Jesus came.
Pray as they share the Gospel, especially to those that may come for the first time. Oh, the joy of sharing
the message that Jesus came to save us from our sins!

We have shipped out a very large number of Gospel tracts over this year. We ask that God would use
them as seeds, planted in the hearts of many souls. We thank each of you that pray for the printing min-
istry and those that support it financially. You do make a difference. God promises His Word will not

return void.

Your grateful missionary friends,
Fred and Sherry Kindhart
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